

Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Re: 2017 Joey O'Donnell Liquor Licensing meeting request

1 message

Brian Lauzon slauzon@natickpolice.com To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> Mon, Sep 11, 2017 at 12:30 PM

Donna,

I remember responding to someone on this previously. We would recommend approval with the understanding that the event organizers agree to hire four detail officers, one for each serving location and one in civilian attire to act as the alcohol compliance officer.

Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Mon, Sep 11, 2017 at 10:29 AM, Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:

This is on the 9/18 agenda.

Donna Donovan Senior Executive Assistant Town of Natick 508-647-6410

----- Forwarded message ------From: Lund, Tracy <tlund@cff.org> Date: Sat, Aug 26, 2017 at 9:26 AM

Subject: 2017 Joey O'Donnell Liquor Licensing meeting request

To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Hi Donna,

Attached is the 2017 Film Premiere Liquor Licensing letter. Also attached is the map of the location of the 3 full service bar and champagne station. Please disregard temp bar on the sheet.

Look forward to hearing from you. If you can please provide me with info on the meeting once again that would be great.

Thanks.

Tracy Lund

Sr. Director of Development

Cystic Fibrosis Foundation

220 North Main Street, Suite 104

Natick, MA 01760

Phone: 508-655-6000

Fax: 508-652-6942

DISCLAIMER: This e-mail may contain confidential information, which may be protected by applicable privileges, and may constitute non-public information. It is intended to be conveyed only to the designated recipient(s) of the message. If you are not an intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender. Unauthorized use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this message is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.